
MEMORANDUM
Date: November 8, 2021

To: Board of Trustees, Public 

From: Rick Meyer, City Librarian 

RE: Finance and Properties Committee Meeting

Cancellation 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Decatur Public Library Finance and Properties Committee for 
November 10, 2021 has been canceled.

Contact Rick Meyer at 421-9713 or rmeyer@decaturlibrary.org for updates or questions. 
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